
 

 

National Anti-Bullying Week 13th – 17th November. 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

MONDAY 13TH NOVEMBER IS ODD SOCKS DAY!  

WHAT IS ODD SOCKS DAY?  

Odd Socks Day is part of Anti-Bullying Week!  

To celebrate that we are all unique, we ask that children wear odd socks to school on Monday 13th November.  

Last year over 13,000 schools took part in Odd Socks Day.  

Andy Day (CBeebies/ CBBC) and his band Andy and the Odd Socks are supporting the Anti-Bullying Alliance to 

help bring Odd Socks Day to life again this year.  

We will kick off the week with an Odd-Socks Assembly and have a listen to the brilliant song they have 

recorded especially for Anti-Bullying Week, Make a Noise.  

WHY IS ODD SOCKS DAY IMPORTANT?  

The day sends an important message to pupils that they should be allowed to be themselves, free from 

bullying and helps us celebrate Anti-Bullying Week in a fun and positive way.  

WHAT DO WE NEED FROM YOU?  

Simply make sure your child wears odd socks to school! 

Odd Socks Day is designed to be fun! It’s an opportunity to encourage people to express themselves and 

celebrate their individuality and what makes us all unique! 

It will also kick start our Behaviour & Anti-Bullying Week which will culminate with a Team Work Challenge for 

every class on Friday which is also Children in Need Day. 

All you have to do to take part is wear odd socks to school, it couldn’t be simpler!   

 

Mrs. C Hurst BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH NLE  

Headteacher      



 

 


